
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 2/1/2013 6:01:42 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting next week on CES-21 

Erik, 

You have my other e-mail on meeting with Ed. I don't have much availability next week, but 
could do a quick call with David if he has something urgent. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Program and Project Supervisor 

Grid Planning and Reliability 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 1:12 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Meeting next week on CES-21 

SB GT&S 0434006 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


Liza, 

Thanks for trying to get back to me yesterday about CES-21. I'd like to schedule a meeting 
with you next week to discuss our preliminary research proposals and the workshop that we are 
planning to notice next week for February 20th. Are you and your staff available sometime on 
Friday, 2/8? I will bring one of two folks from LLNL and David Bayless with me. We need to 
send out the workshop notice soon and we should probably discuss that by phone before Friday 
of next week. I also need to follow-up further with Ed Randolph about the workshop and what 
role he may want to play. 

I've got some availability tomorrow from 11-12 to chat if that works for you. 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 
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